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ñI wish to offer my heartfelt thanks and gratitude to the staff and volunteers at 

Bobbyôs Hospice.  My family and I found Bobbyôs to be a place of refuge on a 

difficult journey not only for our loved one but for the family.  The skill, care and 

treatment my husband received as he neared the last part of his lifeôs voyage was 

second to none. 

I want to offer a sincere ñthank youò for all they do at Bobbyôs by providing both 

physical and spiritual care in our community.  Watching a terminally ill loved one 

decline is almost intolerable.  However, I found that when emotions and fears are shared with those who are 

experiencing these same emotions you find the strength to carry on.  The loving guidance they offer as we go 

through the sorrow of losing our loved one is an irreplaceable asset to our community. 

I was privileged to take part in the seven-week grief program presented to us.  I found strength to carry on by 

sharing my grief with the other participants.  We have all now become good friends.  Knowing you are not 

alone proved to be what we all seemed to need.  I also attended the memorial service at the Assumption Church 

which was followed by a reception at Bobbyôs.  I received a little angel at the service which now has a place on 

my tree. 

I feel so blessed that my husband was in the loving care of professional caregivers in his final moments and 

that I was able to be with him at that time.  I was given strength, hope and comfort as I walked this part of my 

journey.  Thank you to all who gave so lovingly to my husband and me.  You are all ñAngelsò among us.ò 

Patricia Perrin 
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